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13 August 2014 

 
 
Dear Patrons and Players 
 
Ellerston Polo Club is holding the Ellerston Spring Trophy 16 Goal Polo Tournament from 
Saturday the 4h October to Sunday the 12th October 2014.  We would like to invite you to 
nominate a team to participate in this year’s event. 
 
A nomination fee of $7,500.00 per team is required to accompany your nomination, by the 
closing date of the 12th September 2014.  The Ellerston bank details are provided on the 
nomination form to assist you with payment by Direct Deposit. 
 
A Tournament requirement is that all Players must be fully affiliated with the A.P.C.  
 
There has been an increase in the nomination fees for the Ellerston Spring Trophy 
Tournament.  For that, you will receive a DVD of each of your matches for all of your team 
players, preference for accommodation and preference for stabling.   
 
The tournament will operate on the same format as last year with breakfast and lunch 
available at the Breakfast Room and dinner available at the Clubhouse for the duration of 
the tournaments.  The Ellerston Store will also be open daily.  Eftpos facilities are 
available at “Ellerston”.  No accounts will be accepted.  Accommodation is provided at 
Ellerston for the team’s (including immediate family) and staff only. 
 
Together with the Melbourne and Garangula Polo Tournaments we are hoping to provide 
a great season of spring polo of a handicap level suitable to you all.  We hope you can 
again join us this spring. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Glen Gilmore 
Ellerston Polo Manager 
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